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As an Oregon citizen I support HB 3190 to restore the Special Assessment for 

Historic Property program focusing on commercial properties.  Preserving elements 

of our common history enhances our sense of community and citizenship both now 

and for our future.  I strongly urge you to join in passing HB 3190. 


